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Back on the mountain

Hi everyone,

A quick note to let you know that Jaco is back on the mountain to hopefully summit by the
end of this week or early next week!

Please let your positive thoughts, wishes and prayers flow freely through the universe as I’m
sure they will reach him and he’ll need them.

Needless to say I will keep you all posted on how this exciting adventure unfolds.

Daan




